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April 28, 2017 

Mr. Kirk Gribben 
Alcoa Corporate Center 
201 Isabella Street 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15212 

Mr. Curtis Mello 
Heraeus Precious Metals North America 
15536 Carmenita Road 
Santa Fe Springs, California 90670 

Mr. Steven H. Lyverse 
Hillerich & Bradsby Co. 
800 West Main Street 
Louisville, Kentucky 40202 

~ E DMUN D G . BROWN J R. 

~ GOVERNOR 

~ MATTHEW R ODRIQUEZ l ""-..~ SEC RETARY FOA 
.,....,. ENVIRONMENTAL PAOTECTIOti 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- ALONDRA INDUSTRIAL PARK, NORTHEAST CORNER OF ALONDRA BOULEVARD 
AND CARMENITA ROAD, SANTA FE SPRINGS, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 14-067, ORDER 
NO. R4-2014-0187, SERIES NO. 011, Cl-10066, GLOBAL ID. WDR 100018334) 

Dear Messrs. Gribben, Mello, and Lyverse: 

On November 19, 2014, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed 
you that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-0187, 
which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In the letter dated April 25, 2017, you requested termination of the WDR coverage under 
Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-0187 because injections of sodium lactate and 
bioaugmentation organisms were completed in February 2016 and no additional injection 
activities are planned in the future. Therefore, the WDR is no longer needed. The coverage 
under Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-0187 for the subject site is hereby terminated with the 
exception of enforcement under the term of the permit. 
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Messrs. Gribben, Mello, and Lyverse 
Alondra Industrial Park Group 

- 2 - April 28, 2017 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620-
6122 (ann.chang@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric 
Wu at (213) 576-6683 (eric.wu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~NJY U~Y\_ 
Samuel Unger,l>.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Jeremy Squire, Murex Environmental, Inc. 


